Wednesday Enrichment for Years 6, 7 and 8.
We are very excited to launch our Wednesday Enrichment Programme for Years 6, 7 and 8 for 2022/23. This programme is designed to ignite a passion for learning in students as well as to assist them to develop wider skills, flexibility and resourcefulness. We know that enrichment gives children opportunities to try new and varied activities that develop character, resilience and motivation, and encourage them to pursue wider goals which is why we feel this wider-ranging programme will be an intrinsic part of the school experience.
Each club will run for a half term (with the exception of Drama which will run termly) with the numbers of participants limited depending on the nature of the projects. Therefore we ask that students sign up for all of the clubs they may be interested in so we can plot their places across three terms to ensure all students who sign up experience at least two clubs throughout the year. In addition to this programme, there will also be PE and music provision throughout the week meaning there will be lots of students to engage in many interests and clubs. The PE extra-curricular provision will run for Years 6, 7 and 8 on different evenings to the Wednesday to allow all to fully partake in the enrichment available at Simon Balle. 
For those who have engaged this year, please note that clubs and content will be different to the last year to ensure variety.
The Enrichment Programme will run from 3.20pm to 4.20pm every Wednesday. For any student who is not allocated a club on a Wednesday then they are able to attend the Study Club in the library in order to complete any homework, carry out further reading around subjects or just read for pleasure. 
We know there has never been a better time to launch a programme such as this to ignite that passion for learning in students as well as to assist them to develop wider skills, flexibility and resourcefulness. In order to ensure we are able to provide quality provision we are asking parents to contribute £10 per club, per rotation, and that once a student is allocated a place then it is expected they commit fully to attending. 
Please review the Google Form attached with your child to make your selections for the year by June 17th There is no limit to the number of clubs you can select.
Yours faithfully,
Mrs Kirk (Vice Principal) and Mrs Owen (Assistant Head) 
